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Members of the Anti-Ragging Sub-Committee addressed close to 890 newly 

admitted students (session 2024 - 2025) on their first day in college, that is, 6 August 

2024. For over two hours members of the Anti-Ragging Sub-Committee visited 

seventeen different classrooms to speak to the new Semester-I students from 

English Honours, Bengali Honours, Hindi Honours, Political Science Honours, 

Philosophy Honours, History Honours, Journalism and Mass Communication 

Honours, Mathematics Honours, Physics Honours, Chemistry Honours, Economics 

Honours, Computer Science Honours, B.Com Honours, 3 Year BA MDC, 3 Year 

BCom MDC, 3 Year Biological Science MDC, and 3 Year Pure Science MDC. The 

Teacher-in-Charge of the college, Dr. Amita Mazumdar, informed the new students 

about the support that our institute can provide for their holistic development. 

Members of the committee, addressing the students in English, Hindi and Bengali, 

highlighted how there have been no reported incidents of ragging in the college. To 

keep the campus ragging-free, the students were encouraged to bring to the 

attention of the committee any untoward incident by registering a complaint through 

the physical complaint box, via email, or through the helpline number mentioned 

prominently on the anti-ragging sensitisation banners put up in the college. Students 

were reminded that ragging is not only physical, but can be verbal, mental or 

emotional too. With the support of the senior students of the college, many of whom 

were present on 6 August 2024 to greet the new students, and the vigilance of the 

faculty members and non-teaching staff of the college, the Anti-Ragging Sub-

Committee hopes to be able to create a safe campus for all, and continue to promote 

a culture of camaraderie and bonhomie, free of bullying in any form. 

 

Anti-Ragging Self Declaration Forms were collected from the newly admitted 

students. 
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